There’s a lot at stake!

Count me in 2020! How nonprofits can support a fair and accurate census count.
Thursday, January 16

9:30 a.m. to 10:30 a.m.

Connecticut Counseling Centers

50 Brookside Road, Waterbury

Register

Workshop participants will learn about the U.S. Census Bureau’s plan to invite every person to
respond in 2020, and how your organization can support those efforts and answer common
questions from your constituents. Success of the census depends on community involvement -
nonprofits can help! If you are not able to attend this workshop, please designate someone from
your organization to attend!

Featured speakers

e Catherine Marx, Partnership Specialist, U.S. Census Bureau

e Karla Fortunato, President and CEO, Connecticut Council for Philanthropy

¢ Michelle Riordan-Nold, President and CEO, Connecticut Data Collaborative

e Jeff Shaw, Senior Director of Public Policy and Advocacy, Connecticut Community Nonprofit
Alliance

Light refreshments will be available.

Register now


http://bit.ly/39axZyJ
https://conncf.us19.list-manage.com/track/click?u=d18f10deba6829d96a095449b&id=113bc640b3&e=6bc0a0ecbc
http://bit.ly/39axZyJ

